
MEMO 
 

To:  File – Victor Shaw House 

From:  HLC Staff 

Date:  April 21, 2021 

 

Re:  Comments from State Historic Preservation Office on Amended Survey and  

  Research Report for the Victor Shaw House, Charlotte 

 

 

By email dated April 9, 2021, SHPO staff provided feedback based on their review of the 

Amended Survey and Research Report for the Victor Shaw House. In summary, the issues raised 

included the following: 

 

 Additional information concerning the proposed development’s impact on the integrity of 

the historic property’s setting and feeling; and 

 Typographical discrepancy as to the size of the originally designated area, and additional 

information as to the size of the newly designated area as amended. 

 

Following review of the Amended Survey and Research Report and the SHPO feedback, the 

HLC staff revised and updated the amendment to address the issues raised. 

 

 


